
 
 

 

 

 
2nd October 2017 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
  
Re: Year 7 Settling-in Parents Meeting with Dinner 
 
  
Thank you for your replies for the settling-in evening on Wednesday 4th October, we are looking forward 
to seeing you all. 
 
I have made a few amendments to the format of the evening in order for you to have more time to talk to 
the subject teachers, form teacher and members of the Senior Leadership team. 
 
The presentations will start promptly at 6pm to 7pm followed by dinner, providing you with an 
opportunity to talk to teachers during the meal. 
 
The meal will be consist of light starters, a halal meat dish a vegetarian option and a dessert.  However, if 
you have any specific dietary requirements please do not hesitate to inform me via email on: 
ldhrona@northlondongrammar.com or telephone the school. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
Lena Dhrona  
 
 
Mrs Lena Dhrona 
Head of Keystage 3 
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